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   Orchard Valley Middle School
238 Pitman-Downer Road    Sewell, NJ 08080   (856) 582-5353

                                       “Striving for Excellence”



Interim Principal	Assistant Principal
Ms. A’ndrea Bair		Mr. Justin Avery


September 29, 2022


Good morning, 

Our next home football game for Washington Township High School is scheduled for Friday, September 30th at 7:00 pm.  All students in grade 8 and below must enter with a parent/guardian or other adult. No more than 2 students grade 8 and below can enter with each parent/guardian or other adult that is required to supervise our younger students at all times. Parent/guardian or other adult will be required to sign in and list the names of the student(s) they are supervising at the stadium front gate when they enter. 
 
• No backpacks, sling bags or other bags will be permitted into the stadium. 
• No food or drinks can be brought into the stadium. Concession stands will be open for spectators to purchase refreshments during the game. 
• Spectators will not be permitted to re-enter the stadium once they leave. No entry will be permitted after Halftime.
 
With the support of our parents and community, we can all work together to further insure a safe and positive atmosphere for all who come out to support our Football Team, our Marching Band and our Cheerleaders that bring tremendous pride to our school community. Thank you in advance for your cooperation and support. 


Sincerely,

Ms. A’ndrea Bair
Interim Principal
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